

2017-05-24, DSpace 7 Outreach Agenda

Attendees

- Carol Minton Morris (chair, DuraSpace)
- Wouter Janssens (Atmire)
 - Bram Luyten (Atmire) (may occasionally sit in)
- Mariya Maistrovskaya (University of Toronto)
- Felicity Dykas (University of Missouri)
- Jose Carvalho (University of Minho)
- Nelson Torres (University of Minho)
- Tom Hutchinson <thutchi1@swarthmore.edu>
- Sarah Molloy (Queen Mary University of London)
- Agustina Martinez-Garcia

Goals

- Convening efforts to reach out and deeply engage the DSpace community in the aspects of DSpace 7 development.
- **Next meeting June 7: 12:00 PM EDT on <https://www.uberconference.com/duraspace>**

Discussion items

Item	Who
<p>Catch-up, Announcements</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ The new DSpace 7 UI will be highlighted at OR2017 in Brisbane, Australia next month. An update on the DSpace 7 Project (Angular UI and REST API) will be presented, providing the latest status of the work, next steps, and how others can contribute. In addition, during workshop day, developers will have the opportunity to attend a DSpace Angular UI workshop to learn more about enhancing and customizing the upcoming UI. Here is a recent update presented by Wouter Janssens, Atmire, at the recent UK and Ireland DSpace User Group Meeting.◦ To facilitate community discussion 4Science has made the new DSpace 7 REST API available on a demo server: http://dspace7.4science.it. Please try it out!◦ Interested in the DSpace 7 "Big Picture"? Tim Donohue, DSpace Tech Lead and the DSpace 7 UI Outreach Group have written a concise summary of the initiative including background, a breakdown of the technology plan, and more. Read more here.◦ Particularly of interest for those in the DC metro area, the Georgetown University Library will host a North American DSpace User Group Meeting Aug 22-23. Here are the event details.◦ Attend an upcoming webinar, "DSpace-CRIS: How it works and how to leverage it," on Thursday, June 15th at 11:30am EDT. Susan na Mornati, COO of 4Science, will introduce DSpace-CRIS, its main functionalities and its added value for institutions, including the integration with ORCID and the new add-on modules for viewing images and documents, video/audio streaming and data management. Andrea Bollini, CTIO of 4Science, will present the open source technologies and the international standards adopted for DSpace-CRIS (e.g.: IIIF and CKAN), the interoperability with external systems and the new enhancements that came with the latest releases. Please register in advance.◦ Other?	All
<p>Review action items</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Felicity Dykas agreed to pull together some information/sign-posting for the next meeting to assist members to find the use cases already selected for inclusion, and to identify and agree on which would be given the highest priority.◦ Plain language summary edit: What's new and different in DSpace7<ul style="list-style-type: none">▪ A longer version has been published, needs to be shortened◦ Identify key make-or-break features	All
<p>Discussion: UI examples of inspirational design and functionality</p>	Carol
<p>New DSpace logo release at OR2017</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Press release with pointers to logo downloads and guidelines for use• Minor http://www.dspace.org refresh• Stickers• Palm cards	Carol
<p>DSpace 7 UI development status update and first screenshots</p>	Wouter Janssens (Atmire)

Review use cases overview document and discuss new way of working	Wouter Janssens (Atmir e)
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Use cases to be discussed • Use cases to be assigned 	
Other	

Notes

Catch-up, Announcements

- See above

Review action items

- Use case organization (see review [use cases overview document](#) and discuss new way of working below)
- Plain language summary edit, draft in progress [Sarah Molloy](#) to post [here](#)
 - any new blog posts messages to review: [Draft DSpace 7 messages/posts](#)
- Make or break features
 - concept of prioritization in [use case spreadsheet](#)

Re-ordered agenda items

DSpace 7 UI development status update and [first screenshots](#)

- Good news that we have something to look at
- Simple item level and homepage views

Review [use cases overview document](#) and discuss new way of working together

- To make more efficient progress we will assign use case re-writes during these meetings and review re-writes during next meeting. Aim is to fully describe use case for implementation, identify new use cases, and approve
- Today we will review re-writes that Wouter completed, discuss new use cases and assign re-writes
 - Challenge to understand what kind of input is needed in a use case--trial and error
 - Review: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1qUD_IU8i727n6s6pfbvJOs_hjOFFEGnXC_9VBpCgBrA/edit#gid=0&fvid=531300815
 - Assign: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1qUD_IU8i727n6s6pfbvJOs_hjOFFEGnXC_9VBpCgBrA/edit#gid=0&fvid=634892166
 - Create new use cases: [Use Cases](#) (template)
 - Notes and assignments on spreadsheets above

Remaining agenda items tabled